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PRICES JUSTIFICATION TRIBUNAL

BRICK AND PIPE INDUSTRIES LIMITED

Brick and Pipe Industries Limited have notified
their acceptance of the findings of the Prices
Justification Tribunal in its report of 5 August 1974
in relation to certain higher prices proposed by the
company.

When received, the revised price list will be
available for inspection at the offices of the Prices
Justification Tribunal 10 Queens Road* Melbourne or
100 William Street, Sydney.
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